Dear WSBA members of District 10,

February 14,2025

I wholeheartedly recommend we retain our current representative, Nam Nguyen as our representative to the 10th District to the WSBA. Nam works diligently and tirelessly in his representation of our district. I have supervised Nam and I have worked alongside him while he was at the Attorney General's Office. I was able to watch him develop his litigation and problem-solving skills. He is an excellent human being and extremely decent and kind. You could not ask for someone more committed to representing our interests than Nam.

Nam possesses the requisite skills to represent the broad interests of our district. Nam is a trusted leader and active in our community. From serving on the Tumwater Planning Commission to being the Treasurer of the Board of Directors of the Family Support Center of South Sound, he actively engages in community outreach. He understands the needs of our community.

I highly recommend and encourage members of the 10th District to retain Nam Nguyen.

Sincerely,

David M. Hankins, WSBA # 19194